
The Registrar,
Chinese Medicine Board of Australia
AHPRA

6th October 2011

Dear Madam / Sir,

Thank you for your invitation to comment on the proposed registration standards for:

1. Continuing professional development
2. Criminal history
3. English language skills
4. Professional indemnity insurance
5. Recency of practice.

We point out that we are not experts in Chinese medicine. However the proposed standards appear to
us to be well-considered, appropriate and workable.

We welcome the registration board and the standards and have no doubt that they will enhance the
profession and practice of Chinese medicine; and further benefit the health and safety of the Australian
people.

Yours sincerely,

Ruth Kendon

Regulatory & Technical Manager - Complementary Medicines
Australian Self-Medication Industry (ASMI)
Level 22, 141 Walker Street
North Sydney NSW 2060
PO Box 764, North Sydney NSW 2059
Tel +612 99239431 (direct)or 0414 623 397 (mobile)
Fax +612 99593693


